
Walk for Animal Welfare: Pet Rally at Andaman's Marina 
Park on January 19th 

The Department of Animal Husbandry and Veterinary Services 
Andaman and Nicobar Administration, is going to organize PET Walk/Rally 

on January 19, 2025, at 6:00 am, on the eve of on-going Animal Welfare 
Fortnight. 

This Pet Walk holds great significance as it symbolizes a collective 

celebration of Animal Welfare and companionship. The event will commence 
from Marina Park, extending all the way to Flag Point, encompassing a 

scenic and enjoyable route for the participating pet owners and their furry 
companions. 

Pet owners who are eager to be a part of this heart-warming initiative 

are warmly encouraged to join in. For those interested in participating, 
inquiries and registrations can be made by reaching out to the provided 
contact number: 9476004588 

This event is not just a walk; it's a meaningful gesture aiming to 
underscore the importance of Animal Welfare and responsible pet 

ownership. It's an opportunity for the community to come together, 
celebrating the companionship shared with animals and advocating for their 
well-being 

 


